Homeschool Connections

Age 3 - 12th grade | arts and academics

Partnering with families to educate students using a wealth of resources in a vibrant Christian community. Offering arts and academic classes for age 3 through 12th grade.

web: homeschool-connections.com email: info@homeschool-connections.com

Tuition Invoices

Tuition invoices have been emailed. Payments are due by Oct. 3rd. New this year, pay online! Follow the "review and pay" link in your email. Unfortunately we cannot accept credit cards (because we don't want to charge you a fee). Checks will also be accepted at the Welcome Table. If you have any questions, please email Tammy at connections.treasurer@gm ail.com.

Woodinville WiFi

Woodinville Alliance has made some changes to their WiFi. Connections PARENTS and TEACHERS please stop by the Welcome Table for the new password. Connections STUDENTS please refrain from using the WiFi.

Signing into Study Hall

The sign-in sheet in the Study Halls is important in case of an emergency evacuation. Please REMIND YOUR CHILDREN to sign in legibly and to let the facilitator know if they leave early. The Study Hall facilitators thank you!

week of September 23, 2018

Did you see that?

Did anyone notice the kids riding their bikes in the hallway on Wednesday? No, we haven't changed our policy on wheels. Woodinville Alliance has invited another school to use their facilities the same time we are there. You may see a few kids doing things you've been asked NOT to do like ride bikes or use the playground. This is a small school for children with special needs. Please be patient and friendly with them.



We're Grateful for You!

Thank you for contributing to the success of the first two weeks! Thank you for setting up, cleaning up, restoring, moving whiteboards, keeping

bathrooms tidy, and smiling through it all! If you need help or have any questions about your job please don't hesitate to ask Petina James (Mondays) or Sherri Mack (Wednesdays).

Parents Only Rooms

New this year, we have rented a room for parents to enjoy fellowship with one another. Please remember children are not allowed in these rooms. On Monday, parents are welcome

to be in the "Cry Room" located at the back of the sanctuary. The entrance door is located directly across from the mailbox folders. On Wednesday, parents are welcome to be in the "Imagine Cafe" located near the coffee stand. Please do not congregate in the hallway (and chairs/tables) *outside* this room. We hope you enjoy these spaces!